
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

 

 
  

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK 
NO. 22-04 

VIRTUAL AND IN PERSON HEARING ACCESS CREDENTIALS 
AVAILABLE IN THE DISTRICT COURT’S WEBSITE 

 
 To improve notice and secure access to virtual court proceedings before the United States 

District Court of Puerto Rico, hearing access credentials (ZOOM meeting link, I.D., and passcode) 

have been published on the court’s website and available in the following URL link:  

https://www.prd.uscourts.gov/video-teleconference-vtc-hearing-links 

Members of the press and public interested in accessing virtual court proceedings must 

continue to observe the established “Guidelines for Press and Media Access to 

Video/Teleconference Hearings.” 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 22nd day of June 2022. 

 
 
 

MARIA ANTONGIORGI-JORDÁN, ESQ. 
CLERK OF COURT 

 
c: www.prd.uscourts.gov 

@USCourtsPRD 
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